CARSON CITY BOARD OF EQUALIZATION February 13, 2001 Meeting

Page 1

A regular meeting of the Carson City Board of Equalization was scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 13, 2001 in the City Hall Capitol Conference Room, 201 North Carson Street, Carson City, Nevada.

PRESENT: Vice Chairperson Chuck Saulisberry

Ronald Allen

STAFF: Kit Weaver, Assessor

Scott Loff, Chief Property Appraiser Steve Walker, Property Appraiser

Mark Forsberg, Chief Deputy District Attorney

Kathleen King, Recording Secretary

(BOE 02/13/01; Tape 1-0001)

NOTE: This meeting was not called to order as a quorum of the Board was not present. Mr. Weaver indicated that the purpose for calling the meeting was to discuss any unfinished business of the Board. He advised that the petition which was the subject of agenda item "C" was withdrawn by the petitioner's representative prior to the start of the meeting. The Board members and staff waited until approximately 10:20 a.m. and then left the meeting room.

Respectfully submitted this 13th day of February, 2001.

ALAN GLOVER, Clerk-Recorder

By:	
•	Kathleen King, Recording Secretary